
I oppose HB 3063!  Whether or not you are a fan of vaccinations, this is Orwellian legislation.  Please do 
not make our children bargaining fodder by denying them education based on submission to a battery of 
inoculations.  Where will this tyranny take us?  If you don’t fully understand the arguments of the 
opposition please inform yourself before you condemn our state to such a thankless legal precedent.  
   In terms of your own ambitious career, it is political suicide for you legislators to force parents to 
comply.  You are deliberately “fast tracking” this bill because you know how unpopular it is. Such 
deviousness is becoming the unfortunate new norm in our wilting democracy and it will come back to 
bite you.   
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